
From: Cherwell District Council <noreply@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 02 August 2022 15:07 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: contact us submission from website - Planning and Building Control 
 

Details of customer enquiry: 

To Whom it May Concern, I recently received the attached letter about the building works 
(14/01932/OUT) that will be taking place behind where I live (Parsons Piece) and about 
commenting on the application. I don’t believe this is still an application as I believe the 
building works have been approved and are going ahead, therefore is there any point on 
commenting? Also, I cannot find anywhere on the website where I am able to comment. All I 
would like to say is that I am looking to move partly because of the building works that are 
going to take place. I wasn’t made aware by my housing association when I moved in that 
any building works would be taking place and I am deeply saddened that it will be taking 
place. It will affect my health and therefore I am trying to move. I am also in need of getting 
closer to my family in Hook Norton for more support. 

Name: Miss Katherine Tindsley 

Address: 58 Parsons Piece, Banbury, OX16 9GW 

 


